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2009 - 2010 
Board Members 

 
 

Chairman 
Tom Greer 
222-0314 

 
President 

Gordon Marcy 
222.8187 

 
Vice President 
Debra Abukwaik 

265.0109 
 

Treasurer 
Colleen Banaszak 

265.1970 
 

Secretary 
Andrea Cseh 
265.0064 

 
Architectural Review 

Matt Petaja 
222.0102 

 
Events Coordinator 
Jackie McLanahan 

225.5851 
 

 

Group Email Address: 
 

hoaboard@nrfcrestwood.com 
 

See website for individual 
email addresses. 

 
 

Spotlight Family 
  The 

    Malhotras 
 

 

 

The Malhotras moved to Kentucky about 9 
years ago from Atlanta, Georgia. They 
have lived in North Ridge Farms for 8 of 
those years. They have two girls; 
Asha who just turned 16 and Alisha who 
is 13 and in 8th grade. 
  
Bobbie is from Mobile, Alabama and 
Sonu is originally from Toronto, 

Canada. They met and graduated from the 
University of South Alabama in Mobile, then 

moved to Atlanta. Sonu is a CPA and Bobbie is Respiratory 
Therapist. Both worked until they decided to go into business for 
themselves. They moved to various cities buying and selling 
hotels to finally settle down in Kentucky. Currently, they own and 
run the Best Western Ashbury Inn in La Grange and another one 
in Cincinnati, OH which they are re-franchising.  
 

When not busy with work, the family enjoys traveling and 
showing their kids many different places and cultures.   
 

The girls are in involved with the band in school and both 
are part of the OCHS swim team and the Pirannahs during the 
summer. Alisha plays the saxophone and Asha plays the flute. 
Asha is also in track. They have great neighbors and enjoy living 
in our peaceful North Ridge Farms. 
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Breann Heid (16) 
Danielle Heid (15) 

265.0332 
 

Kim McElhinny (17) 
Taylor McElhinny (15) 

225.0830 
 

Rachel Roup (16) 
222.8792 

 
Lauren Brady (17) 

222.5509 
 

Kellie Sulzle (16) 
222.1937 

 
Shelbie Potter (14) 

222.1234 or 468.1404 
 

Jade Cleary (13) 
265.2029 or 316.8839 

 
 
 

 
 

Rachel McLanahan 
222.5851 

 
Lauren Brady 
222.5509 

 
Kamilla Bentsen 

222.6144 
 

Jillian Taylor 
222.8222 

 
Shelbie Potter 

222.1234 or 468.1404 
 
 
 

 
Josh 

265.1200 or 640.8840 
 

Michael Roup 
222.8792 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

NRF wishes everyone 
  

AAAA very Happy Thanksgiving very Happy Thanksgiving very Happy Thanksgiving very Happy Thanksgiving    
with friends and family.with friends and family.with friends and family.with friends and family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Although it's been a difficult 
time for some, we all have many 
things to be thankful for! 
 

            Enjoy the holidayEnjoy the holidayEnjoy the holidayEnjoy the holiday!!!!    
 

 

Neighborhood 
Babysitters 

Neighborhood 
Petsitters 

 

Yard Help 

 
Interested in serving 
on the Architectural  
Review Committee? 
 
Contact Matt Petaja 

at 222-0102. 

 

 Dinner 
    Divas! 
 

 Time:  
    Nov.17th, 6:30 

 Place:  
    Qdoba - the Summit 

 R.S.V.P.:   
    Jackie McLanahan 
    225-5851 


